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Alexander Gunyon

From: Debbie Rigden 
Sent: 20 May 2024 16:59
To: Consultations
Subject: Policy W4 Brookland Farm -  objection

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I live in , Whitstable and I'm absolutely amazed that this project is even being considered, as so 
many housing developments have already been given the go ahead and many are already being built, there isn't the 
infrastructure to cope with this amount of housing,  doctors,  sewage system, gas, electricity, roads, the list goes on, 
this should not be given the go head, its destroying Whitstable 
 
Regards  
 
Mrs D Rigden 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




